
I've been a registered Democrat since I could vote. That is until recently, when my representatives have 
chosen to attack my right to defend myself and my family.  
 
SB978, will limit where CHL holders can protect themselves. Like on public transit and transit stations, like 
where Jeremy Christian murdered 2 people and seriously injured another. Jeremy and people like him drool at 
the mouth for laws that limit law abiding, licensed citizens.  
 
There is NO data backing up SB978, that limits CHL holders from carrying at schools, public transit or Airport 
parking lots, that saves lives or keeps us safer. In fact, this law would make us less safe.  
 
CHL holders are some of the most law abiding citizens you could ask for. This law makes criminals out of those 
that take on that heavy responsibility, of carrying everyday, saving thousands of lives and preventing crime 
every day.  
 
Shut down the attack on our right to protect ourselves. Shut down the attack on law abiding citizens. Shut down 
SB978.  
 
Where do I think our focus as Oregonians should be? The Homeless, the mentally ill, the drug addicted, the 
rampant car thefts, the skyrocketing housing costs, the outrageous rent.  
 
Please consider, that I'm not the only Democrat that supports the 2nd Amendment and the Oregon 
Constitution. 
That I'm not going to be the only lost vote.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
Joseph Webb 

 


